
 

 

 

February 11th, 2015 

 

VIA EMAIL & EXPRESS POST 

 

Ms. Kristen Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street, 27
th

 Floor 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli, 

 

Re:     Non-Confidential Summary for Public Disclosure   

           Reply Submission (Confidential)   

           Canadian Energy Protection Corp. 

           Application for Gas Marketer Licence and Electricity Retailer Licence 

           Board File Number: EB-2014-0342 & EB-2014-0343 

            

On February 11th, 2015, Canadian Energy Protection Corp. filed and served a Reply Submission 

in response to Board Staff's Confidential Submission dated February 6th, 2015. 

 

In accordance with Rule 10.01 of the Board's Rules of Practice and Procedure, Canadian Energy 

Protection Corp. has also requested that its Reply Submission be held entirely confidential. 

 

The information contained in the Reply Submission furthers the record with respects to Canadian 

Energy Protection Corp.'s strategic, competitive, and financial aspects, and therefore public 

disclosure would be detrimental and prejudice the competitive position of the business. 

 

Should you have any questions please don't hesitate to contact the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

(Original Signed by) 

 

Mr. Mark Cunningham 

President, Chairman 

Canadian Energy Protection Corp. 

648 Merkley Drive 

Orleans, Ontario  K4A 1L4 

Telephone:  (613) 806 6996 

Email:  canadianenergy@outlook.com 

 


